
Health unions continue action over pay and 
funding

 France 

Health and social care unions were again joined by hospital campaigning groups in 
a major national mobilisation on 17 December, following earlier days of strikes and 
protests in October and November (see EPSU CB News No.22, November and No.19, 
October). The campaign is highlighting the catastrophic situation in many health 
institutions as a result of underfunding. The key demands include increased funding 
and recruitment, a general increase in salaries and an immediate block on closures 
of health facilities. The protests combined with the continuing mobilisation against 
planned pension reforms.
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